
Town of Williamson 

Watershed Management Advisory Council 

 

Meeting of January 30th, 2019 

 

Members Present: Chairman Rick Vos, Mark Hermenet, Todd Brennessel & Gary Orbaker 

 

Rick Vos called the meeting to order at 7:00pm 

 

Council reviewed and discussed Wayne County Soil & Water letter regarding the scope of work 
recommended on Jack Creek and Salmon Creek. Council also reviewed past drainage work that had been 
recommended by the former Drainage Council.  

Mark made a motion, second by Todd,  to have Wayne County Soil & Water perform recommended 
work on Jack and Salmon Creek. Motion carried 

Jack Creek – Entire length cost not to exceed $11,010.00. 

Salmon Creek – Sections 3, 4, 5 and 6 costs not to exceed $17,400.00 

All work to be completed in 2019. 

 

Todd made a motion, second by Gary, to adjourn the meeting at 7:45pm.  Motion carried. 


